
TRUSTEE OF PUBLIC FUNDS 
NOVEMBER 26, 2024 

Allen Brothers 
 
 

Attendance:  Nancy Dalzell, Mike Fawcett, Pete Harrison, Barbara Taylor & Karen 
Walter 
 
The meeting was called to order at 9:00AM. 
 
Pete Harrison made the motion to accept the minutes of the November 6, 2024, 
meeting.  It was seconded by Nancy Dalzell.  The motion passed. 
 
Karen Walter received a request for $100 to help with the cost of a utility repair.  
Westminster Cares is helping with the balance.  Karen made a motion approving this 
payment with funds from the Campbell Fund.  It was seconded by Nancy Dalzell.  The 
motion passed. 
 
We reviewed the payments that need to be made this month for the turkeys and the 
Holiday baskets from the Frank Miller fund.  We are also providing five $50 gifts from 
the Campbell Fund for the Holidays. 
 
Pete Harrison will be meeting with Chip Stearns to answer any questions he might have 
regarding the CD’s at Mascoma for the June, 2024 year end.   
 
Nancy Dalzell made the motion to adjourn the meeting.  It was seconded by Barbara 
Taylor.  The meeting adjourned at 9:30AM. 
 
 


